
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information share will focus on raising awareness of actions taken with regards to site 
access medical screening during severe weather warnings.  During this time the following 
guidance shall be followed: 
 
Lightning Warning 

1. Site access medical screenings will be halted immediately. 
2. HealthWorks employees and visitors shall relocate to C-104 north entrance. 

3. Protective Force will limit pre-screenings through Gate 2 to one person/vehicle at a time. 
a. Lanes 3, 4, & 5 will be shut down (Red lights activated); 
b. Lanes 3, 4, & 5 will be blocked by cones and flashers, if safe to do so. 
c. Inbound traffic will be directed to Lane 2. 

4. Via microphone/speaker at entry post, Protective Force will direct employee to go to the back 
of C-104 and park at the back door entrance.  

5. Employee enters the back of the building (approximately 10 feet away) where Health Works 
will perform their site access medical screening. 

6. Once complete, the employee will go back to their vehicle and continue on to their assigned 
work area. 

7. Protective Force then releases the next car to go to the parking area behind C-104 for site 
access medical screening. 

 
Severe Thunderstorm Warning 

1. Site access medical screenings will be halted immediately.   
2. HealthWorks employees and visitors shall seek shelter in the C-104 facility. 
3. DUF6 employees should process through gate and relocate immediately to the C-1100 break 

room. 
4. Employees are to remain in the breakroom until a site access medical screening is completed 

by a medical services provider.  Face coverings and social distancing guidelines should be 
followed to the extent practical 

 
Tornado Warning 

1. Site access medical screenings will be halted immediately.   
2. HealthWorks employees and visitors shall seek shelter in the C-104 facility. 
3. DUF6 employees should process through gate and relocate immediately to the C-1100 Trailer 

Complex tornado shelters. 
4. Employees are to remain in the tornado shelter until a site access medical screening is 

completed by a medical services provider.  Face coverings and social distancing guidelines 
should be followed to the extent practical 

 
If you have any questions or need any additional information contact Steve Shults at 270-709-

1104 or Steve Skeens at 740-961.9138. 
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